
 
 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 19, 2023 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN; 

 

RE:  BROADBAND  

 

The Cuming County Feeders Association voted at their February meeting to write a letter in support of Great 
Plains Communications expansion of their fiber network to include rural Wisner.  Our agricultural businesses 
are critical to the economy of Cuming County and Nebraska in general and the value of access to quality, high 
speed internet serve becomes more apparent every day.   
 
 
Agriculture is the #1 industry in Nebraska and cattle production represents the largest segment of the industry. 
It's the engine that powers the state's economy with the beef cattle industry having an unmistakable impact on 
almost everyone in Nebraska. 
 

We are asking the Nebraska Public Service Commission to approve the application of Great Plains 
Communications exchange for fiber for  rural Wisner. 

 
On behalf of the Cuming County Feeders Association, 
 
 
Debra Hansen 
Secretary/Treasurer     
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